
Thank you to all the service clubs who attended the meeting last night or 
sent through their apologies. 

 
A report from the meeting will be sent to you over the next few days. 

 
Please find enclosed a photo regarding the cheque presentation to the 
Dalkeith CFS and the Northern Domestic Violence Service. 

 
The Gawler Lions have arranged for a cheque to be sent to the Farmers 
Drought Appeal. 

 
My Facebook post can be found at 

https://www.facebook.com/TonyPiccoloMP/photos/a.138979412920460/1
170980653053659/?type=3&theater 
 

Any questions ?  Please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

With Kind Regards 

 

Tony 

 

Tony Piccolo MP I Member for Light 

Shadow Minister for: Planning & Local Government 

Shadow Minister for: Housing and Urban Development 

Shadow Minister for: Veterans’ Affairs 

Parliament of South Australia 

 

A: 148 Murray St, Gawler SA 5118  

P: (08) 8522 2878 F: (08) 8523 1392 

  

E: light@parliament.sa.gov.au  

W: www.tonypiccolo.org 

  

Twitter: @tonypicccolomp 

Facebook: facebook.com/tonypiccolomp 
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